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WOW, have you seen our golf course? Yes, 

it’s wet in a few spots, or the rough may be 

a little long on the day you play, but the 

bottom line is that it’s fantastic. Try to 

remember a couple of years ago when some 

of the greens were dying, the fairways were 

scorched, and the bunkers were similar to 

concrete. Although not everything is like 

Augusta it’s surely not like it was two years 

ago. A strong tip of the cap to Juan and his 

entire maintenance crew. Job well done 

guys! 

You’re likely to see someone from the crew 

when you play. If so, be sure to tell them 

about the good job they’re doing or at least 

give them a thumbs up. 

As an added bonus, remember that the 

better the course is in July the more playable 

it should be in January and February. 

 

As of July 1st, Redhawk Golfers Club has 

202 members (an all-time high).  We have 

35 new members since the last Newsletter.  

Please welcome: 

Mehrdad Taghdiri 

Roberto Salas 

Richard Peterson 

Jim Hammond 

Tim Corrigan 

Earl Oakes 

Neville Onyango 

Mike Cornelius 

Kevin Vicinus 

Jimmy Glaser 

Doug Cromelin 

Christopher Tong 

Vince McLoughlin 

Brian Hebert 

Patrick O’Riley 

Zach Kramer 

Steven Smith 

Manuel Marrufo 

Samuel Nelson 

Aron Sepulveda 

Brock Schermerhorn 

Ajalawich Anantasethakul 

Thomas Mansor 

Matt Brown 

Linda Daviess 

Patty Skach 

Paul Lopez 

Gavin Wolstenholm 

Ben Koyano 

Bryan Visser 

President’s Message

By Doug Korb 

Membership Message

By Mike Re 
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Cecil George 

Kai Devilleres 

Jeff Creighton 

Gerald Oh 

Steve Layton 

Please extend a warm welcome to our new 

member at our next event. 

  

Below is an explanation as to how you can 

post Hole-By-Hole on your GHIN app. It’s 

easy, it’s quick, and most importantly, it’s 

accurate. Please review this process and let 

me know if you have any questions. 

MaximumAdjustedScore 

 

 

Don’t forget that you can always review our 

Local Rules, even when you’re on the golf 

course. Just save our website to your mobile 

bookmarks and open it at any time on your 

phone. You’ll find the Local Rules under Club 

Documents. 

 

Monthly Tournament Results
APRIL 2024 TOURNAMENT 

Ron Bethke and Alan Paynter eked out a 1 

shot victory in our 2 Man Best Ball 

Tournament this past April 

MAY 2024 TOURNAMENT 

Tai Kreider beat Bob Durham by a shot in 

our Blind Nine Tournament in May. 

JUNE 2024 TOURNAMENT 

Alan de la Sierra & Greg Stoffel produced a 

whooping 5 shot victory in our 2 Man 

Pinehurst Tournament in June. 

Congratulations to all of our recent winners. 

Short Putts
JEFF SAMPSON 

Jeff has taken on an independent golf 

instructor role at Redhawk. If you’re 

interested in any golf lessons please reach 

out to Jeff at (951) 518-3850. 

 

 

 

 

Handicap Message

By Alan de la Sierra 

Rules Message

By Greg Stoffel 

Tournament Message

By Roger Morey 
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REDHAWK GOLF COURSE 

Redhawk recently announce a rate increase 

at the golf course. In case you missed it, 

here is the current rate schedule. 

 
 

HAWK’S LANDING 

Next time you’re in Hawk’s Landing be sure 

to check out the display of all of our Men’s 

Club awards. In addition to the awards, 

we’ve included the Hole-In-One plaque for 

the golf course. If you have a Hole-In-One 

while playing the course, be sure to let 

someone in the Pro Shop, or any current 

Board Member, know and we’ll gladly add 

your name to the plaque. 

 

 

Player Profile
As I’ve mentioned before, our club is always 

looking for members to step forward and 

volunteer to assist the Board, or the golf 

course. We’re still in search of someone to 

carry on our ‘Player Profile’ section of the 

newsletter.  

It's a role that will require less than an hour 

a month, and will give all of us insight into 

our fellow players lives beyond golf.  

Please let any Board member know if you 

can help us here.

Monthly Cartoon – Video

If you’re like me (admit it, you are) you’ve 

had some tough lies on the golf course. 

Therefore, maybe this is a shot you should 

practice, if not to improve your score, then 

to impress your friends. 

https://fb.watch/t7U3JQZDJx/?mibextid=0VwfS7

&fs=e&s=aEkTS0 

 

Remember, the most important shot in 

golf is your next shot. 

See you in the short grass,  

Doug Korb, President 

https://fb.watch/t7U3JQZDJx/?mibextid=0VwfS7&fs=e&s=aEkTS0
https://fb.watch/t7U3JQZDJx/?mibextid=0VwfS7&fs=e&s=aEkTS0
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From the Handicap Chair: 

A major part of the Handicap Chair responsibility is to verify that scores are posted each week as part of 

the weekly tournaments.  Over the course of the last couple of years, it is pretty consistent what errors 

occur in posting. 

1.  Forgetting to post.  It seems we just getting busy and forget.  If possible, try to post your score 

when you are in Hawk’s Landing or before you leave the course. 

 

2. Incorrectly adjusting your score or not adjusting your score at all for the maximum number of 

strokes allowed for your course handicap index.  The majority of the cases involve those players 

who post their total score vs. those players who post hole-by-hole using the GHIN app.   

 

3. Occasionally, times when a discrepancy occurs with hole-by-hole posting is when the wrong 

score is posted on a hole.  As we all know, sometimes you just thought a 4 is a 6 or you pressed 

the wrong number on the keypad.  Please verify the total score matches your scorecard total 

and/or verify your scorecard total is correct. 

 

4. Attached is a Maximum Score Table specific to the Redhawk Golf Course.  It lists the maximum 

score you can post for any hole based on your course handicap.  You just look up your index for 

the day and read across to any hole in question.  This may help when entering your scores. 
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Your help in addressing these issues would be appreciated.   

 


